
 

SIS/STC/039/2018-2019          June 21, 2018  

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that the Summer Vacation for Grade I to V will be from Wednesday,                             

June 27, 2018 to Saturday, September 1, 2018. The classes will resume after Summer Vacation 

on Sunday, September 2, 2018. 

 

Note:  

1. Open House for KG to Grade XII will be held on Thursday, July 5, 2018 from 10.00 am to 

12.30 pm.   

2. Registration for Scholars Youth Festival on-stage competition (Grade I to XII) can be done 

through School website. 

Students should do the registration individually.   

1. Login website, www.rakscholars.com 

2. Go to Academics and select the option - Youth Festival registration  

3. Select your ward’s House (Diamond, Emerald, Ruby, Sapphire) and items that your ward 

is going to participate, then submit. 

WISHING YOU ‘A HAPPY VACATION’ 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

http://www.rakscholars.com/

